


CITY OF SOUTHGATE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Southgate will hold a public hearing on Wednesday April 17, at 6:30 p.m. at Southgate City Hall 122 Electric Ave.  The City will accept citizen comments regarding the possible uses of Municipal Road Aid funds for Fiscal year 2023-24.

All interested persons in the City of Southgate Municipal Road Aid are invited to submit oral or written comments regarding possible use of MRA Funds to the City Clerk before the meeting by e-mail to clerk@southgateky.org.
